
          

 

 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF TECHNOLOGY 

ISSN: 2086-9614 

 

 

http://www.ijtech.eng.ui.ac.id 

 

Retraction Notice for “Silica Removal of Oil Palm Empty Fruit Bunch Fiber”. International 

Journal of Technology, Volume 15 Issue 2, pages 321-331, published on February 5, 2024. 

 

After careful review and following detailed discussions with all authors, it has come to our 

attention that the article titled " Silica Removal of Oil Palm Empty Fruit Bunch Fiber” 

published on February 5, 2024, in Volume 15, Issue 2, pages 321-331, has been determined 

that a significant portion of the work infringes upon the intellectual property of another entity. 

Specifically, the article contained material for which appropriate permission had not been 

obtained by the authors from the rightful holder. This event was not identified during peer 

review process. 

 

Consequently, in respect of the intellectual property rights and to comply with legal and ethical 

standards, we have made the decision to retract the aforementioned article from our journal. 

This retraction is meant to correct the record and ensure the respect of intellectual property 

rights. 

 

For any inquiries or further information, please contact via our email ijtech@eng.ui.ac.id 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Yudan Whulanza 

Editor in Chief 

International Journal of Technology 
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